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Dear Speaker of the Seimas,

I ask you not to pass the law on the 14th of july!

This proposed law contains an amendment which would reinforce discrimination based on a person’s sexual orientation, deny the right to freedom of expression and deprive children of access to the support and protection they may need.

I call upon you to ensure that any legislation protects all persons in Lithuania, including all children, and allows them to fully enjoy the right to freedom of expression, including the right to seek, receive and impart information, without discrimination of any kind.


I ask you to ensure that any discrimination is prohibited. Please guarantee to all persons equal and effective protection against discrimination, including discrimination based on sexual orientation or gender identity.

Yours faithfully,
